
From: Beth Latsey
To: Anthony Ward
Subject: RE: Concession stand
Date: Tuesday, October 31, 2023 2:42:35 PM

Tony,
 
Clelie Welch is the women’s name. She was a long-time member of the Casco community as well as
a veteran. Clelie volunteered for the recreation department and was always shopping cleaning and
running the concession stand at the community park. She loved being involved watching the games
and talking to everyone.
 
For her years of volunteering and being a huge part of our community, I would love to have a plaque
at the concession stand the says Clelie’s Consession.
 
Beth
 

From: Anthony Ward <award@cascomaine.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 31, 2023 9:28 AM
To: Beth Latsey <blatsey@cascomaine.org>
Subject: Concession stand
 
Beth,
 
Would you please write me a e-mail or short memo requesting the naming of the concession stand
at CCP.  I would like to include that in the Selectboard’s packet. 
 
If possible, could you get it to me today? 
 
Thanks
 
Tony
 
 
Anthony Ward, CMM, ICMA-CM
Town Manager
Town of Casco
207-627-4515 Ext. 201
www.cascomaine.org
www.facebook.com/townofcascomaine
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mailto:blatsey@cascomaine.org
mailto:award@cascomaine.org
http://www.cascomaine.org/
http://www.facebook.com/townofcascomaine

